
As the current Director of Board Affairs, I've learned the ins and outs of 

ASGC. I'm asking for your vote to continue representing our community, 

ensuring Hispanic/Latino voices are heard and all students feel included. 

I'll keep fighting for our shared goals and make sure every voice counts at 

Grossmont College.”

Julio Hernandez
ASGC Executive Vice President of Finance

ASGC Director of Board Affairs

ASGC General Board of Directors 




